
PUBLIC NOTICE 

CITY OF GLENDALE 

NOTICE OF INTENT TO ADOPT A NEGATIVE DECLARATION 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN: 

The Community Development Department, after having conducted an Initial Study, has prepared a 
Negative Declaration for the following project: 

Project Description: 

City of Glendale Community Services and Parks Department's Fiscal Year 2016-2017 Action Plan 
for Community Development Block Grant, Emergency Shelter Grant and HOME Programs. 

Project Location: Citywide, Glendale, Los Angeles County 

Project Applicant: City of Glendale 
Community Services Department & Parks Department 
613 E. Broadway, Room 120 
Glendale, CA 91206 

The Proposed Negative Declaration and all documents referenced therein are available for review 
in the Community Development Department office, Room 103 of the Municipal Services Building, 
633 East Broadway, Glendale, California 91206-4386 and on the Planning Division website 
http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/planning/environmentalreview.asp. Information on the proposed 
project can be obtained from the Community Development Department, Planning Division at (818) 
548-2115. Information on public hearings or meetings for the proposed project can be obtained 
from the Community Services and Parks Department at (818) 548-2060. 

Written comments may be submitted to the Community Development Department, Planning 
Division office, at the address listed above for a period of 20 days after publication of this notice. 

Public Notice Published: March 14, 2016 

Proposed Negative Declaration Comment Period: March 14, 2016 to April 4, 2016 

Philip Lanzafame, Director of Community Development 

http://www.ci.glendale.ca.us/planning/environmentalreview.asp

